
 

Customer Advisory : EC4024E UNAYZAH 018E 

NOTICE 
  
 

23 July, 2020 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

In reference to our last notification published on 13 July, 2020, please be informed that vessel owner, 

Hapag Lloyd, has completed repairs on its main engine, and EC4024E UNAYZAH 018E is ready and has left 

La Spezia, Italy. The vessel has resumed its normal rotation with an estimated time of arrival at New York 

port on 28 July, 2020.  

 

For further schedule updates please also refer to the Long Term Schedule feature on our website. 

 

Sorry for the inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding in this unexpected incident. 

 

 

 

Thanks and Regards, 

Yang Ming Marine Transport Corporation 

 

https://www.yangming.com/e-service/schedule/LongtermScheduleDetail.aspx?ftype=H&svc=EC4&dtn=E

